
Visitors/Parents 
 
All visitors/parents entering the school MUST report to the office. 
Visitor passes or parent helper passes will be issued to any visitor 
prior to going down hallways or to classrooms. 
 
 Parent Volunteers 
 
Parents are a vital part of the educational process. Schools with high 
levels of student success, also show high levels of parental 
involvement. Sandy Hill welcomes and encourages parents to assist 
in school related activities. Assistance may be given in a number of 
ways. Just a few examples are: 
 
• Service in the library 
 
• Coaching sports 
 
• Classroom help 
 
• Taking part in P.A.C. sponsored activities & meetings 
 
• Helping on “hot lunch days” and other school activities 
 
• Reading with students 
 
If you want to be a volunteer, please speak to your child’s classroom 
teacher or the PAC president. 


